DEPARTMENT OF VETERANS AFFAIRS
Salt Lake City Fiduciary Hub
PO Box 58086
Salt Lake City, UT 84158

In Reply Refer To:

Dear Fiduciary:

We have reviewed the protection required of the VA funds under management for the
beneficiary noted above.

What Did We Decide
Please present this letter to a surety bond company to insure for the amount of

¥ The surety bond company may issue a rider to an existing bond if any or
provide a new bond equal to the requested amount.

The bond must be payable to the Secretary, U.S. Department of Veterans Affairs.

Please provide the original copy of the bond to the address noted above within 30 days of
the date of this letter.

This letter is your authorization to make this purchase. Keep a copy of this letter for
your records and give the original to your insurance agent when purchasing the bond.

NQOTE: You may use the veteran’s funds to purchase this bond.
If you or someone you know is the victim of financial exploitation or fraud, visit

https://www.justice.qov/elderjustice/roadmap for assistance in reporting the incident to the
appropriate federal authorities.

If you or someone you know is the victim of abuse and/or neglect, visit
https://www.justice.gov/elderiustice for assistance in reporting the issue and resources to
help the victim.

If you have any questions, please contact the fiduciary hub at (888) 407-0144.
Thank you for continuing to serve our VA beneficiary. We appreciate it very much.
Sincerely,

RO Director
VA Regional Office



